Sir,

I write to voice my objection to the repeal of the legislation criminalising witchcraft, sorcery, fortune-telling and enchantment.

On the general subject of religious freedom in Australia, I believe it is right that there should be freedom to practice one’s own religion. However,  it should not be forgotten that Australia is a Christian country and that migrants do not have a right to demand that  the Australian way of doing things should be modified to accommodate their interests.

Yours faithfully,

Douglas George Lee
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